Missions Update

From bulletin: August 15, 2021
MISSIONS FOCUS: Chinese Christian Mission, Global ministry based in CA

Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19

We will celebrate our 60th anniversary online on October 17. Our theme, "Relaying Faith
and Facing Challenges." Thanks to the Lord, the Gospel Center Spring Class had more than
500 signed up for 60 classes, more than 11,000 student-class attendance log ins. Please
pray for those who have not yet believed in the Lord - that the worship songs, testimonies,
and gospel message will sprout and take root in their hearts. We also ask for your prayers as
the preparations and plans for our reopening starting the end of September, especially the
Gospel Center in San Francisco Chinatown, where volunteers are greatly needed.

Some of the missionaries still have some health and other issues, continue to pray for them.
Finally, request pray for those in the Myanmar. Local groups who are long time partners of
CCM are providing rice, medicine, tents and raincoats to refugees. CCM has opened a
Twitter account, hoping to share CCM ministries and spread the gospel to even more people.

@CCMUSA ORG

Copies of the newsletters we've received since the last update from CCM are attached both
English and Chinese.

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries,
countries and people locally and globally!


















































